
Clontarf Foundation
invites you as a 
special guest to the

2015
Central Region Clontarf Academies 

End of Year Awards

clontarf
foundation

Thursday 12th November from 6.30pm - 8.30pm
at Centralian Senior College Theatrette 
Grevilea Drive, Alice Springs. 
Dinner and refreshments will be provided
Please RSVP by 10th November to Tom Clements 
0419 345 619 or tom.clements@ntschools.net

Join the boys, staff and teachers to celebrate the achievements 
of the Central Region Clontarf Academies in 2015.


